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To:

Professor Nikolaos G. Papaioannou
Rector

Aristotle University of Thessaloniki
Greece

Dear Professor Papaioannou,

thank you for your letter. Hope you, your family, and all the academic
community of your esteemed University are doing well.

It's a great pleasure for us to know that our cooperation develops and strengths
despite this challenging time.

Agreement of Scientific Cooperation between our Universities is signed and one
copy of this document was sent to you.

Hope for fruitful and productive cooperation in the future.

Sincerely,
The Rector

Maydan Voli, 1, Ternopil 46001, Ukraine
tel.: +38 0352 52-44-92; fax: +38 0352 52-41-83
e-mail: rector@tdmu.edu.ua
http://www.tdmu.edu.ua



